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20.6.23 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of children in Year 6 
 

Year 5/6 production, Year 6 Leavers’ assembly, Year 6 Leavers’ t-shirts and Yearbook 
 
As we approach the end of the term, I wanted to let you know about a few end-of-term things, so that you have the dates 
in your diaries! 
 
Our Year 5/6 production, ‘Blondel – Minstrel on a Mission’, will be performed on Wednesday 12th and Thursday 13th July, 
at 6pm.  We would like to invite Y6 parents and carers to attend on the Thursday, to make a real event of the final 
performance!  More information will come nearer the time. 
 
On Tuesday 18th July, at 5pm, we will have a Leavers’ Assembly in the Expressive Arts hall, to which all are invited.  
This lasts about an hour, and is a lovely way to get together to celebrate our Year 6s as they leave us to go on to 
Secondary School.  Again, more information will come nearer the time. 
 
Permissions for Leavers’ t-shirts and Yearbook: 
Children will be given a Leavers’ t-shirt (provided by Friends of Arbury), which will have first names (or first name and 
last name initial in the case of more than one child with the same first name) printed on the back.  Staff will also make a 
Yearbook, which will have class photos, a Year 6 group photo and individual photos of the children.  It will also contain 
their first name or first name and last name initial. 
 
We need to have your permission to include your child’s name on the t-shirt and their photo and name in the Yearbook.  
Neither of these things will be posted on the school website, but they will be going home with all children.  (Of course, 
your child will still receive a t-shirt and Yearbook even if you do not give permission for their names/photo to be included.)  
 
Please could you confirm permissions ASAP; you can either complete the slip below and return it to school by Friday, 
or you could email me to give permissions at drawlins@arbury.cambs.sch.uk, if that is easier.   Thank you! 
 
Kind regards 
 
Diane Rawlins 
Assistant Headteacher 
 

 
Please return to Mrs Rawlins, or confirm permissions by email to drawlins@arbury.cambs.sch.uk by Friday 23rd 
June. 
 

Permissions for use of names/photo on Year 6 Leavers’ t-shirt and Yearbook 
(Please delete as applicable) 
 
Child’s name ______________________________   Class:  13 / 14 
 
T-shirt:   I give / do not give permission for my child’s name to appear on the Leavers’ t-shirt 
 
Yearbook:   I give / do not give permission for my child’s photo to be used in the Year 6 Yearbook 
 

I give / do not give permission for my child’s name to appear in the Year 6 Yearbook 
 
 

Signed:  _____________________________________________   Date:  _____________ 
Relationship to child:  _______________________________ 
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